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Dear Parent / Carer 

Further to some recent communications that we have received, I am now writing to you to give you a further 
update on the current situation with the building at Greenacres and on provision for the children’s continuing 
education. 
 
Although the current arrangements are working well, and the children have risen to the challenge of the 
situation brilliantly, we are not looking to continue with the current arrangements beyond the summer 
holidays. We can assure you that we are working very hard to secure the best possible accommodation for 
our children for September, but at this stage are not able to provide further information regarding this until it 
is secured.  
 
As things currently stand, or until we have information that confirms otherwise, the Greenacres building 
cannot be occupied.  Unfortunately, it takes a significant amount of time to arrange for all the necessary 
specialists to come on to the site to establish the next steps. However, we have had three sets of specialist 
contractors on site over the past three weeks to complete their analysis and evaluation of the situation and 
provide recommendations for the next steps. Buildings experts will continue investigative work over the 
coming weeks, in parallel with planning the arrangements for September. 
 
As we mentioned last week, we have put some temporary toilets on the Greenacres site to address the needs 
of pupils and we are also currently trying to organise the implementation of hot meals going forwards. 
 
We will continue to share any information and potential next steps as soon as possible. We do understand 
that the current situation is unsettling for families, and we would like to thank you for your continuing 
support and patience in this matter. Please be assured that the Trust is working tirelessly to secure the best 
possible outcome for the whole Greenacres community. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 
Louise Bridge 

Principal 


